
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: I support LLLT Licenses
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:02:40 AM

 
 

From: Karen Therese [mailto:karentherese@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 7:46 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: I support LLLT Licenses
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

As a legal assistant and paralegal, I have volunteered at the King County Bar
Association's Neighborhood Legal Clinics and have witnessed first hand the
overwhelming need in our community for legal assistance to undeserved
communities.
 
With the continued economic inequality in our state, LLLT licensed professionals can
help provide services to lower income people with issues such as drafting wills,
fighting evictions, debt response, and unemployment claims.
 
Most attorneys in Seattle charge between $290 and $900.  Most people cannot afford
their services.
 
Regards,
 
Karen A Therese
9651 25th Avenue SW
Seattle, WA 98106
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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